
 

 

Date: 24, April 2024 

To, 
Surveillance Department, 
 
The BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Ref: - Scrip Code: - 540590  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subj.: Response to Inquiry Regarding Recent Price Movement of Company Shares on BSE 
Portal 
 
Regarding your email dated April 23, 2024, with reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/2024-
2025/4187, we confirm that there are no additional announcements or information likely to 
impact the recent price movement of the Company’s shares on the Stock Exchange, in 
accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Furthermore, the Company’s management is not associated with the observed price 
movement, which is solely influenced by prevailing market conditions. 
 
We continue to comply with Regulation 30 of SEBI Regulations by regularly disseminating 
price-sensitive information and will maintain this practice in the future. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this response. 
 
For, 
RIDDHI CORPORATE SERVICES LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
 
MUSTAFA M SIBATRA 
Compliance Officer and Company Secretary 
A63829 
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